
Samuel: We have organised this assembly to tell you and encourage you 

to become a school council representative.  

Poppy A: All the school council members were given a survey from Mr 

Aston to see how their classes liked lunchtimes.  

Joe: We had a meeting with Mr Aston to talk about the results of our 

survey. I really liked the meeting with Mr Aston. It was not scary. It was 

actually a lot of fun.  

Izzy: We put comments on displays in school. So the artists of the displays 

can see what other people think of their work. I liked commenting on 

other people’s work and seeing them.  

Poppy W: Us, the school council, have thought of lots of charity days 

throughout the year. We had lots of ideas. We also raised money by 

having an extra playtime this term. I liked all our events, especially World 

Book Day.  

William: At the Christmas Fayre we sold 107 sweet cones. It was really 

fun! It took ages to pack them, but we got to eat the rest. 

Josh and McKenzie: We spent our raised £278.50 on a quiet reading 

zone. We bought beanbags and panda reading buddies for all of us to use 

in the library. 

Luke: World Book Day on 2nd March was fun. Next year I think it would be 

more fun if we did different things on World Book Day and not always 

keep it completely the same. 

Fin: Mrs Pitt asked for our help. She wanted us to find out what ESJ 

people thought what made up a healthy lifestyle. We made a quiz to ask 

our class during class council.  

 We also ran a stall at the Summer Fayre. It was ‘Pot of Luck’.  

Samuel: Finally we went out of school to deliver letters to neighbours 

about…. 

Zoë: … the 25 Year Anniversary picnic.     

 


